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CLUB INFORMATION PAGE

YOUR 2006/2007 COMMITTEE:

PRESIDENT: Wayne Filmer

Ph. (08) 8263 9654

VICE PRESIDENT: John Armstrong
Ph. (08) 8337 5474

SECRETARY: Darren Holt
' Ph. 415944639

TREASURER: Christine Cutting
: Ph. (08) 8270 3799

EDITOR: Jilden Reichardt
Ph. (08) 8339 2921
PUBLICITY: Nigel Bray
Ph. (08) 8325 0512
SPARE PARTS: Geoff Cutting
Ph. (08) 8270 3799
NON OFFICE BEARERS:
David Newman
Ph. (08) 8777 ?277?
George Calvert
Ph. (08) 8370 5625
MEETINGS:

General Meetings are held on the first

. Tuesday of every month, except January, .

at St. Andrews Manthorpe Uniting Church
hall, corner Unley Rd. and Edmund Ave,
Unley at 7.30 p.m.

The next meeting is on
Tuesday the 3™ of October

2006 The committee may change meeting
dates if required.

. THE FINE PRINT:

53

This is the official publication of the LEYLAND P76
OWNERS CLUB of S.A. INC. and is not for sale to
the general public. Copies ~are included in
‘newsletter’ and ‘full” membership.

Articles are reproduced with acknowledgement of the
original author or publisher, where possible.

The committee accepts no responsibility for any

h damage which may occur as the result of using any

information appearing in this magazine.

‘The opinions expressed in this magazine are not

necessarily those of the committee, except where
stated.

CORRESPONDENCE:

The President
Mr. Wayne Filmer

" LEYLAND P76 OWNERS CLUB of S.A. INC.

1 Leda Court
Modbury Heights SA 5092

filmer@picknowl.com.au

The Editor

Mr. Jilden Reichardt

LEYLAND P76 OWNERS CLUB of S.A. INC.
97 Charlick Rd.

Crafers West SA 5152

jm76@bigpond.com




COMING EVENTS

(See also last meeting’s minutes)

September 2006
Sunday 24" Club Run. - The Bay to Birdwood Run 2006

This year P76s are not eligible for the Bay — Birdwood Run, but hopefully we can have a good Club
showing next year. As we have done in prior years, we will hold a Club breakfast barbeque to watch
the passing parade. The vehicles in the Run depart Glenelg from 6+@8=sm=t0 9:00 am. Club
members should gather in the KMart parking lot at Kurralta Park on Anzac Highway at &:00 am.
Food will be provided but bring your own thermos of coffee or beverage of your choice.

October 2006

Tuesday 3rd Meeting at the usual place and time

Ed,tonai

No tech article this month, I'm busier than ever with the LPG fitting rebate. Not that I'm not doing stuff to
P76’s, only | don’t have the time to write about it. Graham Gurr and President Wayne have provided a
few things for this month.

Jilden Reichardt

oooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooo

FOR SALE

Electronic distributor suit V8. New Bosch Holden V8 reluctor fitted, new Bosch module, new Bosch
transformer coil. Bosch vacuum advance. Never used project, proceeds to the club. Price $300.
Contact Jilden on-8339 2921 oor email as in the club information details.

Genuine V8 heater hoses, brand new, I'm only kidding myself that I'll ever want to put them on one of
my cars. Long and short hose, | am asking $150 for the pair They will suit that special restoration.
Also: Workshop manual, genuine, with air con section, good condition, $70. Contact Jilden on (08)
8339 2921 or im76@bigpond.com

New engine and diff available.
Contact Eric Johnson on (03) 9762 1248 in The Basin, Victoria.

WANTED

Geoff Cook wants to buy a GOOD P76 Super or Executive, Contact him on 08-85226228 or
mymonaro@e-access.com.au if you have something to show him.

ooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooo




MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
OF THE LEYLAND P76 OWNERS CLUB (SA) INC.
HELD AT THE NEWMARKET HOTEL, PORT ADELAIDE
"~ ON SATURDAY 5th AUGUST 2006 '

7 members attended, plus 3 guests.
The group had lunch and the AGM followed, beginning at 2:00 pm.
Apologies were received from the Cuttings, Wayhe Kircher, and Tom Cooper.

President Wayne Filmer read the minutes of the AGM of 2nd Aug. 2005. Their acceptance was moved and
approved unanimously.

Treasurer’s report was provided [2005 $4,566.99 - 2006 $3,168.40] and will‘be published in September’s
magazine.

Parts value in 2005 uncertain, in 2006 $9,201.20.

The President's report will also be included in the September magazine.

Dues were discussed and it was decided that there is no reason to change them.
No Long Service Awards are due this year or next.

“Jilden asked for details of our insurance cover. This will be shown in the September magazine. .
Election of Officers

The President Wayne Filmer declared all officer positions vacant and called for nominations. Graham Gurr
declared himself unavailable. The new office holders chosen are:

President: Wayne Filmer

Vice President: John Armstrong

Secretary: Darren Holt

Treasurer: Christine Cutting

Editor: Jilden Reichardt

Publicity: Nigel Bray (subject to acceptance)
Spare Parfs: Geoff Cutting

Other Committee: David Newman

George Calvert (subject to acceptance)

Other business:
e David Newman confirmed the Club Run to Gumeracha for August 19.
e Graham Gurr to arrange for a Club Event for September.

o Jilden has the P76 donated by Alan Baker at his home and it needs to be stripped on either August
26 or 27.

President Wayne Filmer thanked all for attending and closed the meeting at 3:00 pm.




FROM THE PRESIDENT

This Report is being written, not as an Annual Report because most of you know what
the club has been involved in over the last year, and if you don’t then you only have
to look up the minutes in your magazines to find out. I 'want to try and use this space
to look at the future, rather than the past.

Having written this, a comment is in order reviewing the last year so we can see the
direction we should take this year. It seems to me that for the last year we have been
running on autopilot. This comes down to my responsibility that we did not hold any
Committee meetings in the last 12 months, consequently our monthly meetings just
happened with no real planning, but hoping some would turn up to make the meetings
worth while. Thankfully the attendances were satisfactory, although I am sure more
interest would have been engendered if some variety had been introduced.

" In thinking of the future, I wonder if we should be considering a slight change of
direction for the Club. I have to say I joined for the technical aspect. Our cars are
ageing, parts are becoming harder to get and we need to pool our resources and
knowledge to keep our cars in a satisfactory condition. I believe the Club does this
very well, and has done for the time I have been in it. The thing is, how many times
can we write, for example, on the different electronic distributors that can be modified
and fitted. This is all still needed, but most of the technical stuff has been done to
death, although still needing to keep up with new developments and member’s
discoveries. What is there that Jilden can put in the magazine that has not already
been said before? For those who are newer to the Club, these reprints are very helpful -
and I have to say, I am quite happy rereading those I have seen before as a refresher.
This diatribe has not been to put down the magazine, but to show the need for a
deviation in direction, while still encompassing what we have been doing.

With two new members on the committee this year, (welcome to Darren Holt as our
new Secretary and David Newman as a non office bearing member), I would like to
think some new innovations may be forth coming. I think Graham as our outgoing
secretary, who we give a vote of thanks to for his efforts over the last years, has
opened up a relatively unexplored area in recent years with the suggestion of the need
for a more social focus for our Club. David kick started this by organising a run to
Gumeracha the other Saturday morning, followed by lunch at the hotel, which proved
to be quite successful, with eleven turning up for the event. This magazine will be
advertising the breakfast and observing the Bay to Birdwood Run organised by
Graham. Geoff and Chris have offered to oversee the October event.

I am hoping to have a Committee meeting within the next few weeks to discuss this
direction and come up with further suggestions which will help with the implementing
of these ideas. We are very open to any ideas you may have and would welcome the
input you can give. I am contactable by the means listed in the front of this mag.

Yes I am excited about the future of our Club and can see it being a vital part in each
of our lives as we give ourselves to make it the best we possibly can.

Wayne.




CLUB PICS PAGE FOR AUGUST 2006
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Wrecking Day at Jilden’s place: Andrew Lee reversing the “chop top”, the
donor car which Alan Baker gave to the club. The roof was cut off for metal to
make Andrew’s stretch limo. Andrew could do little more than sit, as he had
just wrenched his ankle. Graham Gurr and | removed the engine, trans and
power steering. There remains the diff and parts such as the lower control
arms to remove. Anybody volunteering?
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